
York Region Vacant Land Condominium Corporation 968 

 

 
July 2, 2020 
 
  
RE:  NOTICE - AGM Postponed 

The Board of Directors of YRVLCC 968 are committed to the health, safety and welfare 
of the Ballantrae residents and community.  

The situation surrounding COVID 19 is continuously evolving.  With restrictions on 
social distancing, public gatherings and work places continuing to be active, the Board 
of Directors has decided that the Annual General Meeting that is typically held around 
this time of the year will be delayed until it is determined to be in the best interest of the 
health and safety of all owners to commence with a gathering of this size. 

The Board of Directors and management continue to work closely together in the best 
interest of the Community. 
Depending on Ontario Government Emergency Orders we will provide updates as they 
become available. 
  

We hope that everyone is healthy and safe, and we thank you for your patience and co-
operation during this new reality. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

FirstService Residential 
Agents for and on behalf of YRVLCC 968 - Ballantrae - Phase I 
 
Alban Tershana 
Property Manager 
Direct: (416) - 847 - 4709 
Customer Care 1.855.244.8854 www.fsresidential.com  

 

http://www.fsresidential.com/

